Sent: Friday, July 11, 2008 12:21 PM
To: Perry, Michael
Subject: Thank you...

Dear Mike,
I’ve been with Indymac for nearly 5 years, and I can honestly say this is BY FAR the best company I have ever worked for. Your
leadership skills are truly amazing. I’'m very fortunate that my career at Indymac allowed me to work with the Executives; the education

I have received from watching you operate Indymac is most valuable, and not attainable through school, and I am very thankful for that.

You’re a very strong leader, and if I ever have the opportunity to work for you again in the future, know that I’ll gladly join your team
in a heart beat!

I wish you all the best in success and health! Please do keep in touch...

Very Best Wishes,



